## Dr. Pennie Thornton

## **49 Carfrae Crescent**

London, ON

N6C 4B2



September 5, 2019

Catherine Lowery, MCIP,

RPP Planner II, Development Services

City of London

Dear Ms. Lowery;

This letter is to express my sincere and committed support for the proposal to change the zoning at 244 Adelaide Street South in order that a dental clinic can be accommodated there. This clinic will serve the large population of Londoners who are unable to afford proper oral care. The work that shall be done at this clinic shall change lives for the better.

Thank you for presenting this proposal to the committee.

Sincerely,

Pennie Thornton BSc DDS